
PROJECT UPDATE

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) has selected a 5-lane 
configuration instead of a 3-lane configuration for the proposed US-259 
project in Hochatown. ODOT selected the 5-lane configuration for all 
three project segments based on the following three factors: 1) the Design 
Engineer recommended a 5-lane configuration for safety and traffic flow 
purposes, 2) the majority of the general public was in favor of the 5-lane 
versus the 3-lane configuration, and 3) the Town of Hochatown passed a 
resolution recommending the 5-lane configuration for all three segments 
of the project. ODOT is proceeding into detailed design, and construction 
is scheduled to begin at the southernmost segment in 2024.
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For more information about the project:
(405) 325-3269
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